

## **SERRA CLUB OF ORANGE COUNTY**

July 3, 2025

Dear Friend of the Clergy and Religious of the Diocese of Orange:

The Annual Msgr. John Sammon Memorial Golf Outing for the priests and religious of the Diocese of Orange is coming soon! It will be taking place at the Tustin Ranch Golf Club in Tustin, CA on Monday, September 8, 2025.

The Serra Club of Orange County, which is a local chapter of Serra International, organizes this event each year to show our enduring support and appreciation of those now in active ministry. Serra International was organized in 1933 to foster and support vocations and was designated by Pope John Paul II as the lay arm of the Catholic Church for religious vocations.

The club has many events throughout the year to encourage young people to consider a religious calling and to support those in ministry. This golf outing is our biggest event of the year. It includes, golf, lunch, refreshments, cocktails, dinner and prizes. It is always free to our clergy and professed religious, and for that we need your support.

Any financial help you provide will be greatly appreciated and help us achieve our goal – a day of fun and relaxation for those in active ministry. A donation of \$189.00 will sponsor a priest, deacon, brother, or sister for this event. I hope you will choose to sponsor one or more. A letter will be provided to you for tax purposes.

We would love to have you attend as well and therefore, I am enclosing an entry form. Please RSVP by August 24<sup>th</sup> if you plan on joining us.

I pray you will be moved to support our clergy. Please make your check payable to the Serra Club of Orange County and mail it to:

Serra Club of Orange County P.O. Box 5781 Newport Beach, CA 92662

Gratefully in His Service,

Lourdes Papac President, Serra Club of Orange County (714) 287-9023